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                Thursday 24th May 2018 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Year 10 End of Year exams 

 

The end of year AFA4 (achievement for all) exams are fast approaching. The purpose of these 

exams is to help prepare students for their final GCSEs; they are an important milestone in 

assessing how much progress your child has made. Students will sit an exam in every subject, with 

at least one of those papers in the sports hall, auditorium or library. We try as much as is practical 

to replicate what it will be like under real exam conditions when they sit their final exams. 

 

The timetable for the exams is now available on the school website under the parents tab and then 

AFA information.  

 

Your child’s teachers will have set the in-class assessment dates on Show My Homework as well as 

home learning to support their revision. Please sit with your child to go through their exams and 

what they have to do in preparation for each subject. The school website also has information on 

supporting your child with revision. 

 

Your child’s results will be part of their end of term report, together with information on their 

attitude to learning, home learning, attendance, merits and demerits and a comment from their 

tutor. This report will also be important for when your child applies to Sixth form colleges in 

September.  

 

Please contact your child’s tutor if you have any queries. 

 
Mari Williams 

Deputy Headteacher 

 

   

http://www.heartlands.haringey.sch.uk/
http://heartlands.haringey.sch.uk/parents/afa-information/
https://heartlands.showmyhomework.co.uk/

